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Comments: As an individual who was raised in the Seeley Swan valley I strongly oppose this project as it will

drastically impact a piece of history and the public land that is there for everyone to enjoy. The impacts on the

forest and lakefront is unimaginable. This project will only harm what so many have spent years working to

protect.


